
The Association of Early Childhood
Educators of Alberta 

celebrates

An EARLY CHILDHOOD EDUCATOR

TAKES A HAND,

OPENS A MIND,

& TOUCHES A HEART

The Association of Early Childhood Educators of
Alberta (AECEA) is proud to announce ECE Day
for 2023 will be held on May 19, 2023.

Each year, AECEA invites the community at large
to come together on the third Friday in May to
celebrate the valuable work early childhood
educators (ECEs) do by celebrating in ECE day. 

ECEs are an integral part of society. AECEA would like to highlight Alberta's ECEs publicly
on social media and to do so your help is needed! Please complete the form listed below
to highlight an educator by May 26, 2023. Over the month of May, AECEA will be sharing
the submissions on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram. Please share this opportunity with
everyone you know so as many educators as possible can be highlighted!

Highlight an ECE by going to 
https://aecea.ca/2023-ece-day

May 19, 2023

ECE DAY


